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Grand Knight’s Report 

January 10, 2012 

 
 

 

1) Last pancake breakfast was Sunday, November 20th in to pay for kitchen use.  Report from Bill 

Swing and Mark Mertens regarding the attendance and financials. 

 

2) Update on the Memorial to the unborn.  We will look at having the memorial delivered in the 

Spring when the Cemetery work is nearing completion and the permanent location is prepared. 

 

3) The group of Knights that are sharing the 8:00 Friday Adoration slot is requesting additional 

members to fill the spots. 

 

4) Mans’ night is being held at St. Ann’s in Hamel on Friday January 13
th

. 

 

5) New perspective members are scheduled to participate in the 1
st
 through 3

rd
 degree 

Exemplification at Faithful Shepherd School in Eagan on Saturday, January 21
st
.  Starting at 9:00 

AM. 

 

6) Consideration of going ahead with our own First Degree Team.  The has been a roll back of the 

separation of First Degrees being separate from the 2
nd

 and 3
rd

.   

 

a) New terminology to me is as follows:  1
st
 Degree – Admission Degree, 2

nd
 Degree – Formation 

Degree and 3
rd

 Degree – Knighthood Degree. 

 

7) Our next Membership drive Open House will be Tuesday, January 31
th

 in the Fireside Room.  

 

8) Earl Forrence - Rosary options – notice in the bulletin this week 

a) Council mid-year reports 

 

9) Good of the Order 

a) George Laurence – kidney failure 

b) Tom Cincoski – continued bladder cancer treatment & Mickey Cincoski – advanced 

Alzheimer’s (both Dan’s parents) 

 

 

 

 


